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Parent Survey Results – December 2020 
 

Statement % strongly 
agree/agree 

My child is happy at South Failsworth 100% 

My child feels safe at South Failsworth 100% 

South Failsworth makes sure its pupils are well behaved 99.3% 

My child does well at this school 99% 

South Failsworth communicates well with parents 96.4% 

South Failsworth provides good quality remote learning in the event of self-
isolation or class closure 

95.6% 

South Failsworth has dealt with the challenges of COVID-19 very effectively 96.4% 

I would recommend South Failsworth to other parents  99.3% 

 
 
Comments from parents and carers: 

 
“What fantastic teachers you have been this year, you have demonstrated resilience, 

flexibility, focus and determination in the face of the worst year ever! Our children are very, 
very lucky to have you as their teachers. Have a brilliant Christmas and an easier 2021. 

Thank you.” 
 

“I feel that your team Mrs Foy have all been outstanding and amazing before and during this 
horrid situation we all find ourselves in. They are a credit to our school. You and your staff 
have kept it as 'normal' as possible for our children and for that we are extremely grateful. 

So a huge thank you from us.” 
 

 
“We've been amazed, impressed and delighted with the way that the teachers at South 

Failsworth Primary School have operated since March this year, with tireless enthusiasm and 
new ideas to make sure that our children remember this year for many good reasons. 

Wishing you all a relaxing and refreshing Christmas break and hope we see brighter times in 
the New Year.” 

 
“Thank you so much for keeping school life going and making everything as normal as 

possible for our children during this unsettling time. I can't thank you all enough. School 
means stability, familiarity and comfort for a lot of children, and to know that they still have 

this during these uncertain times is such a relief. You're all amazing!”  
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